
 

 

1 August 2022 

Simberi sulphide Social & Environmental Impact Statement approved 

St Barbara Limited (ASX: SBM) (Company or St Barbara) confirms that the Social and Environmental Impact Statement (SEIS) for 

the Simberi sulphide project has been approved by the Conservation and Environmental Protection Authority (CEPA) of Papua New 

Guinea. The sulphide expansion will extend the operating life of the mine by more than 10 years. 

 

The Company announced a strategic review of the Simberi asset on 22 June 2022. Front End Engineering Design study work for 

the sulphide project was completed during Q4 FY22. A number of parties have expressed interest to acquire the asset and 

discussions with interested parties are underway. 
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